
 

 
 

 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 
   

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Final Comment
In terms of Section 38(8) of the National Heritage Resources Act (Act 25 of 1999) and the

KwaZulu-Natal Heritage Act (Act 4 of 2008)

Attention: Willlcocks Reed & Kotze CC

Uthukela District Municipality proposes to construct approximately 56 kilometres of potable bulk water
pipe mains ranging between 500 & 600mm Ø from the existing Observation Hill reservoir site in
Ladysmith to Hobsland in the Driefontein Complex, from where it will extend further to the existing
Zandbult Reservoir at Ekuvukeni. Phase 1 of the project from Observation Hill to Hobsland has already
received approval. Phase 2 of the pipeline, for which this Basic Assessment is undertaken, is 49 km’s
long with the bulk water pipeline size 600mm Ø

We acknowledge receipt of the HIA Report on the Driefontein Pipeline. We note that some sites were noted
some 100m away from the pipeline servitude and will therefore not be impacted on by the pipeline
development. We also note that an addendum on the report was also produced to cover the preferred route.
This route has no heritage resources within 20m of the servitude and will therefore not threaten any heritage
resources.

In view of the findings outlined in the HIA Report by Frans Prins of Active Heritage that we received for the
above proposed development, we have no objection to the proposed development within limits of the
prescribed mitigation measures and recommendations.

You are also required to adhere to the below-mentioned standard conditions:

Conditions:

1. No structures older than sixty years or parts thereof are allowed to be demolished altered or extended
without a permit from Amafa. 

2. No activities are allowed within 50m of a site, which contains rock art. 

Should you have any further queries, please contact the designated official using the case number quoted
above in the case header.

Yours faithfully

________________________________________ 
Bernadet Pawandiwa

Proposed Phase 2 of Construction of the Driefontein Complex Bulk Water
Supply Pipeline, KwaZulu-Natal
Our Ref: SAH13/4208

Enquiries: Bernadet Pawandiwa Date: Friday November 29, 2013
Tel: 033 394 6543
Email: bernadetp@amafapmb.co.za Page No: 1
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Senior Heritage Officer
Amafa/Heritage KwaZulu Natal

________________________________________ 
Annie van de Venter Radford
Deputy Director: Research, Professional Services and Compliance
Amafa/Heritage KwaZulu Natal

ADMIN:
Direct URL to case: http://www.sahra.org.za/node/145772
(KZN DoT, Ref: DC23/0004/2013) (EKZNW, Ref: DC23/0004/2013)

Terms & Conditions:

1. This approval does not exonerate the applicant from obtaining local authority approval or any other necessary approval for
proposed work.

2. If any heritage resources, including graves or human remains, are encountered they must be reported to Amafa immediately.
3. Amafa reserves the right to request additional information as required.
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